
Courtesy Call to the Honourable Teariki Heather,  

Deputy Prime Minister and Police Minister 
 

On 5 August at 2:00pm, Ambassador Takata paid a courtesy call to Deputy 

Prime Minister and Police Minister Heather.  Ambassador Takata requested that 

the safety of Japanese nationals and tourists staying in the Cook Islands be 

assured and that custodianship of Japan’s assistance be ensured. Deputy Prime 

Minister Heather expressed his appreciation for Japan’s assistance and 

acknowledged to assure the safety of Japanese nationals and tourists.   
 

 

 
 

Ambassador Takata and Hon Teariki Heather, Deputy Prime Minister 
 
 


